
April 29, 2022 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Capital SouthEast Connector - D3a Class I Multi-Use Path 
project in fiscal year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the Elk Grove-Rancho Cordova- El Dorado 
Connector Authority and the project is located on White Rock Road, County of 
Sacramento/City of Folsom, 95630.  
 
The funding would be used to construct 3 miles of regional Class 1 Multi-Use path parallel to 
White Rock Road and install broadband infrastructure under the new bike path. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Ami Bera, M.D. 

Member of Congress  

 


